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ITEM:  III. 

 
 

TOPIC: Recommendation for LPS Return to Learn Plan 

 
 

RECOMMENDATION: 

 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the Return to Learn Plan for the 2020-2021 school year, as laid out in tonight’s 
presentation. 
 
 

RATIONALE:  

 
This plan was developed to provide educational services to LPS students, while at the 
same time focusing on the safety of students and staff during the COVID-19 pandemic. 
The District’s Return to Learn Plan is consistent with guidelines within the Michigan 
Safe Schools Roadmap and from the Wayne County Department of Health. 
 
 

RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 

 
Superintendent and LPS Administrative Team 
 
 

EXHIBIT: 

 
Presentation During Board Meeting on 8/10/2020 
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